
Voting Instructions:   

After studying the materials and deciding how to 
vote: 

1. Mark your ballot (both items). 
2. Place the ballot in the unmarked envelope. 
3. Place the unmarked envelope into the 

envelope addressed to the Inspector of 
Elections.   

4. Sign the outer envelope, and be sure your unit 
number is also on the envelope. 

5. Return this as soon as possible.  Those who do 
not vote before July 12 will be contacted with a 
personal reminder. 

6. Ballots must be received by the Inspector of 
Elections by July 26, 7:30pm in order to be 
counted. 

7. You may hand deliver your ballot at the Special 
Board Meeting which begins at 7 pm, July 26 at 
unit 902.  Ballots will be counted at 7:30 pm.  
All are welcome to attend this meeting. 

8. The Board encourages owners to vote earlier.   


